
   

 

  

IT – Genium INET 4.0.0265 Project Update for Equity 

Derivatives (04/16) 

This message contains important information regarding the Genium INET upgrade on 

February 20th to version 4.0.0265 which includes new functionalities and enhancements 

going live February 22nd 2016. 

 

Changes to Open Interest publication (Equity Derivatives) 

The previously announced functional change (IT-Information 46/15) “Changes to Open 

Interest publication” has been postponed and will not be included in the 4.0.0265 release 

going live February 22nd. 

A new implementation date will be communicated at a later stage. 

 
For questions or comments, please contact: 

 

Anders Bergström 

Technical Relations 

+46 8 405 7364 

anders.bergstrom@nasdaq.com 
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